
PORTAGEVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION 

Rev. July 2022 
 

Students, parents of elementary and secondary school students, employees, applicants for 
admission and employment and sources of referral of applicants for admission and employment 
with Portageville School District are hereby notified that this institution does not discriminate on 
the basis of race, color, natural origin, sex, age or handicap in admission, access to, treatment, or 
employment in its programs and activities. Any person having inquiries concerning Portageville 
School District’s compliance with the regulations implementing Section 504 is directed to contact 
Ms. Stacy Miller at 1108 King Avenue, Portageville, MO 63873, or call 573-379-3810. Any person 
having inquiries concerning Portageville School District’s compliance with the regulations 
implementing Title VI and Title IX, is directed to contact Mrs. Kim Taylor at 1108 King Avenue, 
Portageville, Mo 63873 or call 573-379-5706.  Individuals may also file complaints with 
administrative agencies such as the U.S. Department of Education, Office for Civil Rights (OCR). 
The contact information for the local office of OCR is 816-268-0550 at the Office for Civil Rights, 
Kansas City Office, U.S. Department of Education, 8930 Ward Parkway, Suite 2037, Kansas City, 
MO 64106. The email address for OCR is OCR.KansasCity@ed.gov.  
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